
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Wreath-lax, it’s Christmas time!  

 

For the past two Mondays after school, a group of High School and Sixth Form pupils have 

gathered together to make Christmas wreaths for the festive season. 

Our first session together involved secateurs, thick gloves, garden waste bags and head 

torches (kindly lent to us by Capt. Davies) as we went out around the school site to forage for 

our materials.  Dodging the PFA Christmas Fayre traffic while we clipped holly along the 

driveway proved an interesting and unexpected challenge in itself!  Materials successfully 

gathered, we stored them for the rest of the week before reconvening in D8 this Monday to 

make our wreaths.   

New skills were learnt as we created attractive bunches, tied them together with floristry 

wire and finally attached them to our wreath ring.  Some bling was added and voila we were 

done...well, some were done and some still needed a little bit of finishing off at home!  No 

matter, a little birdie told me that one of their parents had wanted to join the club themselves 

so they would be really pleased to be able to help finish things off at home! 

My next pop-up club is going to be making Easter themed arrangements so watch this space 

for sign-ups next term – pupils only though please! 

Dr Tracy Johnson 


